
 

 

 

 

Subject: Temporary Closure for Sanitization Work (25th to 26th January 2021) 

Wisma K-LINK will be closed for sanitization work from 25th to 26th January 2021. 

Operation will resume as usual on 27th January 2021 (Wednesday). 

While Wisma K-LINK may be closed, kindly note that our branches and stockist are still 
operating business as usual. 

For further enquiries, kindly reach out to us at k-GlobalLink@k-link.com. 

 

Thank you and stay safe. 

 


